LETTER FROM YOUR DISTRICT GOVERNOR ELECT

My fellow Rotarians of D3310

I consider it an honour to be able to lead our District in the year 2010-11 

Thank you for giving me this privilege.
I do not claim any special ability, to be your leader in the next Rotary year, but I promise you that I will do my best. All of you know, that one person’s ability is limited, but if all of you assist me, then the end result can be tremendous. 

In a world where the rich get richer, while the poor remains disadvantaged, we have plenty to do. 

Remember our Motto is “Service Above Self”.

 Every one of us can do our bit to make our world a better place
IF NOT EARTH, WHERE?

IF NOT NOW, WHEN?

IF NOT YOU, WHO?

I have just returned from Manila, after my Governor Elect’s training.  
Our 2010-11 District Training team, made up of District Trainer, P.P. Lee Kong Hwee, Advisors PDGs Dr Philbert Chin, Fong Hoe Beng, Gerald Minjoot and P.P. Andrew Tan, have been busy planning training, for the next year. We have also got Assistant trainer, PDG Edward Burongoh, P.P. Andre Suharto and professional trainer President Leslie Sim, to help
The “Train the Trainers” Session will be held on 5th Feb and

The District Team Training Seminar, on 6th Feb 2010

Details will be sent to the persons concerned. Every effort is being made to make this training powerful and effective
The President Elects Training Seminar will be on the 15th and 16th April 2010. This is mandatory for President Elects. P.E.s please ensure you attend. If for some really pressing reason you are unable, then, please send a reliable representative.

The District Assembly will be from 16th to the 18th April 2010. This is especially for the President Elects and your club committee chairs. We have taken special pains to have training sessions for all of them, based on the Club Leadership Plan. There will be sessions for incoming Secretaries and Treasurers. We hope all concerned will attend.
 PETS & DISTRICT ASSEMBLY ARE ESSENTIALLY TRAINING EVENTS AND IT IS THOSE CONCERNED WHO MUST ATTEND. 
You will be told of the other important District meetings at the District Assembly

Finally the highlight of the year would be the District Conference.
 For the first time, this will be held outside the District, in Bangkok, Thailand, from 3rd to 5th Dec 2010. PRIP Bichai Rattakul ,whom you all know as a dynamic speaker, will be one of our keynote speakers.
To all Rotarians of our District- BE THERE!
The conference is where we have fellowship, listen to motivational speeches, conduct some District business and have FUN 
THE FUTURE OF ROTARY IS IN YOUR HANDS

DGE Dr K.A. Abraham

